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How can you help donate, VFW National Home 

TRIBUTE BRICKS      

Be a part of the National Home’s history! A personalized 
brick is a wonderful way to honor a friend or loved one 
and leave a lasting mark on the campus of the National 
Home. Bricks are placed in walkways in front of the 
community center, health & education building, 
museum, and World War II monument. 

You can customize your 4” x 8” brick with your three-
line message. Consider donating a brick to: 

• Remember a loved one. 
• Honor a friend, comrade, or sister. 
• Show your gratitude to a family member. 
• Celebrate a milestone in your life; or 
• Set your own name in stone. 

Each brick is $100. Your purchase includes a 
commemorative certificate with a representation of 
your brick.  

A Donation to the National President and National 
Commander in Chief Special Project 

• Floors would be replaced with a nonslip surface • A 
sidewalk would be added from the administration 
walkway to ensure ADA compliance • Increased retail 
space and expanded items available for resident 
convenience, such as milk and bread • Postal and parcel 
operations will be combined for resident and postal 
worker convenience Beginning July 1, 2023, members 
may donate to this project in MALTA by selecting Make a 
Gift, National President’s Special Project 

 

Buddy Poppy Drives 

This is a great program where you can team up 
with the post and hold Buddy Poppy drives.  Split 
the area up with the Post and share the donation. 

You can also team up with another program within 
your Auxiliary and support each program. 

Americanism: Flags with the Buddy Poppy wrapped 
around the stem.  

Veterans and Family Support and Hospital, tie the 
Buddy Poppy on food baskets and donate to the 
Hospitals and give to our Veterans and Families that 
are staying there.  

DPSP: Hold fundraisers with dinners for donations 
to DPSP and wrap the silverware with a Buddy 
Poppy.  

Youth: Order coloring books online from the VFW 
Store and distribute them to the local schools, hold 
a contest and ask the youth to bring their 
completed project to the post, offer certificates for 
each age group.           Use Your Imagination! 
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